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US Treasury Department
Internal Revenue
Service Center
Southeast Reglon
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June 12, 1970 416 :EOMF
The Lawton Family Foundation, Inc.
Route 2, Box 28
Hilton Head Island, S, C. 29928

Gentlemen:

You were recently advised that your annual information return (990 or 990-A)

could not be processed because we had no record of an application for exempt
status. The forms with instructions were enclosed.

You were requested to reply to that letter or submit your application for
exempt status within fifteen days from the date of that letter. To date,
we have had no reply.

Please complete the forms previously furnished you and forward them to
Post Office Box 737, Atlanta, Georgia, 30301. Please attach a copy of
this letter to your reply.

Sincerely yours,
Nancy G. Gibson
Exempt Organization Specialist




